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Memo

To: Board of Education
From: Dr. Craig Chatham
CC: Dr. Scott Warren
Date: October 24, 2024
Re: Technology & Assessment Executive Summary

Daniel Wright Guardian Summaries (in Google Classroom) Pilot
● The official pilot window ended October 11.
● Surveys were sent out, are now closed.
● A team is meeting the week of October 28 to discuss the survey data and make plans for

next steps.

LPV-S4 = Our new monthly Cybersecurity and Physical Safety Emails
● The first email was sent at the end of September. We had 85 staff members participate by

answering the two questions.
● A follow-up email was sent with answers and resources related to the topic of each

question.
● The 2nd edition will be sent out the last week of October.

Assessments
● Makeups for the CogAT assessment are wrapping up.
● A date for mailing out the results has not been finalized, but it will most likely happen by

mid-November.

AI
● We are planning to evaluate two Education focused AI platforms in the near future to see

if they could assist both with administrative tasks and with learning.
● The two platforms are:

○ SchoolAI
○ MagicSchool.

● More info to come.


